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Welcome to Year 1! 

It has been lovely to spend the week 

getting to know all of your children a little 

more. The week has been busy as we have 

been deciding on, and getting used to the 

new classroom routines and rules for the 

year ahead. Mrs Williamson has sent out 

reading books which you will hopefully have 

seen in your children’s bags.  

This week we have been looking at some 

Traditional Tales. In Maths we have been 

sorting numbers from 0-30 and looking at 

place value. 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 

8th September 2017 
Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 

– 8:55am 

Next Week.... 

We will be beginning our English unit, 

‘Traditional Tales with a Twist’ 

Looking how Traditional Tales can be 

changed and adapted to make a different 

story. 

In Maths we will be looking at Number and 

Place Value. 

Please Note.... 

‘Meet the Teacher’ – 6pm Tuesday 12th 

September 2017 

Water Bottles can be brought into school 

for drinks during the school day. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Florence, Mia, Erin, Elissa, Dashel, Elliot, 

Freddie, Neve, Kayla, Sienna, Shae, 

Harvey-Jake, Amelia, Matthew, Isaac and 

Daisy. 

Talk Topic  

What 5 creative uses can you 

think of for an old chocolate 

tub?  

  

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Mia 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Neve 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Thankfulness– 

Harvey-Jake 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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